
THE NEXT STAGE OF 

THE JOURNEY 

 

8TH November 2023 





TOTAL 523 



9th November  

 

 

A smiling driver even  

after long delays  

on the A12 



9th November  

 

14.00 hours 

 

A chain of 

willing volunteers 

starting in the church 

to the van 



Thank you 

everyone who 

made this 

possible 







9/10th 

November 

 

Boxes arriving 

Day and night 



And so the 

moving and 

sorting 

continues 





15th 

November 

First truck  

leaving for 

Ukraine. 

Pray that 

papers will 

be in order 

for it to 

arrive 1st 

December 

2023  



First Shoeboxes have arrived already in the 

village of Podporozhnyanka, near 

Zaporozhye, Ukraine. We are so grateful the 

shoeboxes have got through so easily this 

year to Ukraine. Here is Zina one of our 

Ukrainian Project Managers starting to give 

out shoeboxes. Zaparozhye is in the East of 

Ukraine and very close to the frontline. These 

children will have witnessed shelling and 

been unable to escape the noise and fall out 

from the war. Your shoeboxes are a moment 

of happiness in an otherwise pretty stressful 

environment.  



zina 




